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INSPECTOR GENERAL 

April30,2012 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

FEDERAL LABOR RELATIONS AUTHORITY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20424-0001 

Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request 

This is in response to your April15, 2012, Freedom oflnformation Act (FOIA) requesting: 

• A copy of each biannual response to Senators Grassley and Coburn regarding their 
April 8, 2010, request to the FLRA Office ofthe Inspector General to provide a summary 
of our non-public management advisories and closed investigations; 

• In addition, a copy of the original response from FLRA to the April 8, 20 10 letter from 
the Senators. 

I was not the Inspector General in April2010. However, enclosed is the response from the 
Acting Inspector General Charles R. Center to the April 8, 2010, request from Senators Grassley 
and Coburn. 

Our records do not reflect any additional responses on these issues. 

If you have questions, please contact me at (202)218-77 55. 



From: Center, Charlie 
Sent: Thursday, July 08, 2010 1:37PM 
To: Guastini, Thomas (Finance-Rep) 
Subject: RE: April 8, 2010 letter from Senator Charles Grassley 

Mr. Guastini, 

1. I have not experienced any incident of or resistance, objection or restrictions since accepting the 
position of acting Inspector General. 

2. There were no reports that were not disclosed to the public. 
3. I will advise if any budgetary threat is made. 
4. The response to Representative lssa was a copy of the Semi-Annual Report which reflected no 

outstanding recommendations. 

Best regards, 

Charles R. Center 
Chief Administrative Law Judge/Acting Inspector General 
Federal Labor Relations Authority 
1400 K Street NW, Suite 300 
Washington, DC 20424 
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